
To get the full value of joy you must have someone to divide it with.
~ Mark Twain

Over the past two weeks, CSP and CP staff were appreciated by you, our families, with generous
donations of gift cards and money for a staff lunch and a variety of delicious foods and treats we
all thoroughly enjoyed in honor of Staff Appreciation Week. Wow...Thank you! Our hearts and
bellies are full, both literally and figuratively, many times over. As we reflect on another school year
almost complete, we truly are grateful for the partnership with our families that bring us joy and
purpose and affirm our goal of assisting parents in their mission to develop exemplary citizens.
Thank you for sharing that conviction and trusting us with such a meaningful task.

Enjoy these final two weeks of school, and Happy Mother's Day!

In Partnership,

Justin Peterson
Cottage School Program and College Pathways Principal
jpeterson1@asd20.org
(719) 487-2000

UPCOMING EVENTS:
Week of May 20

CP Finals Week. More info below. The final exam schedule can be found HERE.

NEW AND STILL IMPORTANT INFORMATION:
CP Finals Week - Please make sure your student is present at school during finals week, May
20th-24th. Finals start on Monday, May 20th. No finals will be administered early. Students
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missing a final will need to make it up after the exam date has passed. The final exam
schedule can be found HERE.
(NEW) TCA TITAN CLUB is again offering the opportunity to sign up early for the 2024-2025
school year! We will be offering an upgraded gift to all who sign up between now & June 15,
2024. The upgraded gift this year will be the Game Changer Dream Seat in crimson with an
embroidered TCA Titan Club logo! This is an amazing stadium chair that you will want for all
TCA Titan athletic event viewing. To take advantage of this offer you must sign up at the
Secondary Titan Club Level for $275. All of the regular Titan Club benefits are also included
and a portion of your membership fee is tax-deductible. Please click here to access this
special offer. This early sign-up option is for a limited time only so don't wait! The stadium
seats will be distributed at all Back to School Nights in August 2025. A sample of the seat is
available for viewing in the TCA HS Activities office from now until the last day of school. If
you have any questions, feel free to reach out - titanclubpresident@gmail.com or
jennie_hoglin@yahoo.com.
(NEW) Finishing Strong Group - CP School Counselor, Tammy Wehrman, will lead a student
group called Finishing Strong on Tuesdays (junior high) and Wednesdays (high school) at
lunch in her office (starting this week for high school students and next week for junior high
students through the remaining weeks of school). Students are invited and welcome to attend
to gain tools and support to finish the school year strong! No rsvp needed, for questions Mrs.
Wehrman can be reached at twehrman@asd20.org
(NEW) Finishing Strong Article - How can we finish strong with summer break quickly
approaching? Read CP school counselor Mrs. Wehrman's latest thoughts on this timely topic
here.
TCA SUBSTITUTES NEEDED!
Types of jobs available: Teacher, Tutor, Office/Kiosk/Health Room, Test Proctoring
Requirements--

TEACHER: Bachelor’s degree in any subject or HS Diploma + CDE Substitute Teacher
Authorization
PARAPROFESSIONAL: High School Diploma or GED
Office/Kiosk/Health Room/: High School Diploma/GED and additional training in the
specific area
Proctoring: Bachelor’s degree in any subject and additional training in the specific area

To apply, please visit TCA’s employment site at here and submit an application for Substitute.

Winter weather will undoubtedly impact the school week at some point in the coming months, so I
wanted to send out CP's snow day and 2-hour delay policy. As a reminder, TCA follows D20's delay
and closure status.

SNOW DAYS
CP functions as an online school. Therefore, snow days or delays are not considered a day off.
Students should expect to communicate with teachers via Schoology, Math XL, email, etc., and
remain engaged and productive as per teacher direction in those classes affected by inclement
weather. College Pathways, along with TCA, will follow District 20 closure status.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1itZRaYgtiVvMblQrEJeg3Nj7Se6-hCef/view?usp=sharing
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.tcatitans.org%2Fdomain%2F113&data=05%7C02%7Cshille%40asd20.org%7C7fcaa17911d445e69c9108dc70f5c940%7C9475cacd18664ccab65fdaed9900cd07%7C0%7C0%7C638509448142668903%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uiv2v595%2FkgDrXZmqm84DG7dod3jxvU5qql5m2c%2FW9U%3D&reserved=0
mailto:titanclubpresident@gmail.com
mailto:jennie_hoglin@yahoo.com
mailto:twehrman@asd20.org
https://co50010872.schoolwires.net/cms/lib/CO50010872/Centricity/Domain/224/Finishing%20Strong.pdf
https://www.applitrack.com/tcad20/onlineapp/


2-HOUR DELAYS
In the event of a delayed start, the following schedule will apply:

Classes scheduled prior to 9:45am will be cancelled for meeting on campus – students
should expect to communicate with teachers via Schoology, Math XL, email, etc., and to
remain engaged and productive as per teacher direction in those classes affected by
inclement weather.
Classes scheduled at or after 9:45am will be conducted according to their regular schedule.
Students may wear blue or black jeans with a CP/TCA approved logo shirt/sweatshirt or an
appropriate solid color shirt/sweatshirt.

TCA College Pathways
Website: tcatitans.org
Location: 12201 Cross Peak View, Colorado Springs, CO, USA
Phone: (719) 487-2000
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